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San Miguel Community Services District 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN THAT THE San Miguel Community Services District Board of 

Directors will hold a public hearing pursuant to Article XIII(D) of the California Constitution. The 

District Board will conduct a public hearing on this matter, which will be held on: 

 

Thursday, June 27th at 6:00 P.M. at 601 12th Street, San Miguel CA. 93451. The proposed rate 

increase by San Miguel Garbage Company is for customers receiving solid waste, recycling, and 

green waste services within the San Miguel Community Services District.  At the time of the public 

hearing, the Board will hear and consider all protests and objections concerning these matters. If 

the rates are adopted, the proposed changes will become effective on July 1, 2024. For additional 

information please contact Board Clerk Tamara Parent at tamara.parent@sanmiguelcsd.org 

BY ORDER OF THE SAN MIGUEL COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Information available at www.sanmiguelcsd.org  

 

Kelly Dodds, District General Manager 
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